
 

 

 

11 May 2011 
 
 
Karl Okorn 
Team Leader Development & Assessment 
Auburn City Council 
P.O Box 118 
AUBURN NSW 1835 
 
Cc: Harley Pearman (Harley.pearman@auburn.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Karl, 

 
PLACE OF PUBLIC WORSHIP AND ANCILLARY FACILITIES (DA 411/2010) 
25 NYRANG STREET, LIDCOMBE 
 
 
 
We refer to the above, and regretfully request that the Development Application be 
withdrawn, effective immediately.  
 
Unfortunately, due to circumstances beyond our control, the land owner has decided to sell 
the site to another developer. 
 
We thank Council for their time and effort to date in progressing the Development Application.  
 
Could you please forward the refund cheque to 44 Bexley Rd, Campsie NSW 2194 payable 
to Sydney Full Gospel Church, if there is one available. 
 
Should you have any queries about this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me on 0416 
070 558. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Dinh Luu 
On behalf of the Sydney Full Gospel Church  

 


